
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: May 6, 2019 

  
To: Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Principals, Parish and  
 Chancery Staff 

  
From:  Paula Gwynn Grant, Director, Office of Communications 
  
Re:  Media Coverage of The Archdiocese of Atlanta 

           
 
The Office of Communications presents last week’s media coverage of The 
Archdiocese of Atlanta in the news and The Georgia Bulletin. 
 
In case you missed them, please see below for links to last week’s featured 
stories: 
 
The Georgia Bulletin 

• Mental health and faith intersect at annual conference 
• At Chrism Mass, archbishop urges priestly unity 
• Divine Mercy Mass a time to bid farewell to Archbishop Gregory 
• Lilburn mission breaks ground on education building 
• Archbishop Gregory’s statement on third party file review 

 
Social Media 

• Thank you to @catholiccharitiesatl for a fantastic #ccasoiree this year… 
Congratulations on 65 years of serving in the @archatlanta  

• “People of faith gather to pray on days they hold as sacred... Hatred has 
violated that time once again with the attack on the San Diego Jewish 
community. We must hold them dear.” +WDG 

 
En español 

• El Arzobispo Gregory comparte sus recuerdos y pide oraciones 
 
Local News 

• Groundbreaking held for St. George rectory 

http://bit.ly/2Y7XCKd
http://bit.ly/2Y7Xiet
http://bit.ly/2XVWg4W
http://bit.ly/2Y2LwC4
http://bit.ly/2Y2VjIg
http://bit.ly/2GY50BY
http://bit.ly/2GY50BY
http://bit.ly/2GZV4rF
http://bit.ly/2GZV4rF
http://bit.ly/2GZV4rF
http://bit.ly/2IXSiVo
http://bit.ly/2GWzi8e


 
Video 

• “I Have Been A Fortunate Man To Have Become A Georgian” 

 
Please share this information in your bulletin, newsletters, websites and social 
media. 
Thank you. 
 

http://bit.ly/2Y7vS8x

